


Thanks go to:
Björn Lange (Scientific Program, Overall Coordination)

Alexander Khodjamirian (Scientific Program)

Andreas Kronfeld (Scientific Program)

Guido Bell, Thomas Mannel (Scientific Program)

Arzu Ergüzel (Complete Logistics)

Rebecca Klein, Philipp Böer (Helping Hands)

... and to DFG for sponsoring the workshop



hopefully you enjoyed the workshop
have a safe trip back home

We hope to see you in Siegen
(or somewhere else) again!


